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W9 Required for New Contracting 
 

Beginning October 26, 2015, an IRS Form W9 is to be completed for 
each entity or individual being contracted with the company. Effective 
January 1, 2016 the W9 form will be a critical requirement for all new 
contracting. If not received, we will not be able to proceed with 
contracting. 
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